
Subject: Request for Waiver of 2024 Membership Fees due to Financial Hardship

Dear Members of the Sodergreen Scholarship Board,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of my current financial situation and to request assistance regarding the 2024 membership fees for the Sodergreen Scholarship.

Unfortunately, I find myself facing significant financial hardships at this time due to various unforeseen circumstances. Firstly, I am experiencing considerable stressors in my employment, which have impacted my financial stability. Additionally, my family has encountered unexpected health concerns, requiring me to assume caregiving responsibilities and dedicate my time and resources to their well-being.

Given these challenges, I am unable to meet the financial obligation of the 2024 membership fees for the Sodergreen Scholarship. As much as I value my participation in this esteemed organization, my current circumstances prevent me from fulfilling this obligation.

I kindly request your understanding and consideration in granting me a waiver so that I am able to apply for the Sodergeen Scholarship in 2024. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I am sincerely grateful for your understanding and support.

Warm regards,

Blake Lovely.
